
. . - - . . -.. - - - ..

pasc , O |u ,

\ UNITED STATES !20*

E >N E NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION "M : -
'

!

[ ! WASHINGTON, 0,C, 20555-0001 - khu
*..../ M !c: p )gs

ray '. 1995
]

MEMORANDUM T0: Blaine Murray, Chief
Facilities Inspection Program Branch
Region IV

FROM: [ Thomas H.'Essig, Chief I
Emergency Preparedness Section I

Emergency Preparedness and Radiation j

Protection Branch |

Division of Technical Support j
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 1

SUBJECT: FEMA FINAL EXERCISE REPORT FOR THE SEPTEMBER 13-14, 1994, |
EXERCISE OF 0FFSITE RADIOLOGICAL EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLANS l

"

SITE-SPECIFIC TO THE WNP-2 NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Enclosed is a letter from Megs Hepler, of the Federal Emergency Management
Agency (FEMA) dated March 23, 1995, transmitting the subject report for the
Washington Nuclear Project, Unit 2 (WNP-2).

,

)
There were no Deficiencies identified during the September 13-14, 1994,
exercise. However,. twenty Areas Requiring Corrective Actions (ARCA) and ten
Plan Inadequacies were identified. FEMA Region X staff will monitor the
status of the corrective actions. !

Please forward a copy of the enclosed FEMA letter and exercise report to the
licensee and request that the licensee follow up sith offsite officials on the
Areas Requiring Corrective Action and Plan Inadequacies.
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Enclosure: FEMA letter dated 03/23/95 w/ report

cc w/o attachment: A.M. SuPrise, FEMA

CONTACT: Daniel M. Barss NRR/ DOTS /TERB
301-415-2922
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